


dburnett
Text Box

Dear All:

Caleb has provided us with this short excerpt from the introduction of his new book. It sets up the questions of "discipline" that are at issue in his study, and (while it is not required!) can serve as a jumping-off point for our First Friday discussion on 7 April 2023.

Thank you, Caleb!

-DGB

PS: start here below, and read to bottom of p. 11.
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